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3/14/91 

Howard Snyder 
United Theological Seminary 
1810 Harvard Blvd. 
Dayton, OH 45406 

Dear Howard: 

Gr eetings! I am writing mainly to confirm arrangements for the upcoming meeting of the Executive Committee of the WTS. We are scheduled to rendezvous at 1:00 p.m. on Monday, April 15, at the Registration Counter of the Radisson Hotel Columbus North. 

We will begin our time together with a discussion of the issue of membership guidelines for the Society. This time was best for Don Dayton and Luke Keefer to join us. Unfortunately, Frank Carver and Ray Dunning will not be able to attend. 

Later that afternoon or evening we will move to our regular busi­ness. We will also meet the following morning as necessary (done by 12:00). 

Besides your normal financial and membership reports, there are a couple issues that you might consider bringing information on. One is whether we need to reprint any back issues of the Journal (numbers remaining, how many sold a year, etc.). The other issue is whether our new computerized lists can allow any kind of a projection of future income over expenses, to guide our decisions about meetings, speakers, etc. 

Enclosed please find two items that I have drafted which we will consider adopting as formalized guidelines at the meeting. 

If you have any questions about any of this, let me know. 

Sincerely, 

/!-;;x_. Mad do•, Ph.D. 
President, WTS 

ANNUAL CONFERENCE THE FIRST FRI. & SAT. OF EACH NOVEMBER 
1991 CONFERENCE NOVEMBER 1-2, WESTERN EVANGELICAL SEMINARY, PORTLAND, OREGON 
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